
Executive Summary and Recommendations 
 
Introduction 
 
The Department of Health has issued the attached proposals relating to the regulation 
of herbal medicine and acupuncture.  Members are requested to email their comments 
to Jane Tuxford on jane.tuxford@hpc-uk.org by Tuesday 1 June 2004 so that they 
may be forwarded to the Department of Health in time for the response deadline.     
 
Decision 
 
Members are requested to note the above.  No decision is required.      
 
A copy of the document is available at www.doh.gov.uk 
 


